
       
    THE PRESIDENT  

            OF THE  

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

 3 June 2021 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

Further to my letter dated 2 June 2021 regarding the elections to be held in June 

2021, I have the honour to inform you that the debate on the annual report of the Security 

Council (A/75/2) under agenda item 30 will be held on Friday, 11 June 2021, during the 

morning session, in the General Assembly Hall, United Nations Headquarters, New York. 

 

The debate will take place immediately after all delegations have cast their ballot for 

the election of non-permanent members of the Security Council and while the votes are 

being counted.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 
Volkan BOZKIR  

 
 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations  

New York 
 


